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and footstep shakes the earth, whose simple stroll through a city wreaks havoc:
KAIJU! And even though humankind has never really seen such monsters - we tremble
at the thought of them and love to shiver as their screen versions make mayhem:
the beast from twenty-thousand fathoms, Godzilla demolishing Tokyo, the massive
creature in Cloverfield destroying New York, all of Earth warring with the
colossal monsters in Pacific Rim. Now, for the first time, a definitive anthology
that gathers a wide range of larger-than-life short fiction with creatures that
run a gargantuan gamut: the stealthy gabbleduck of Neal Asher's Polity universe;
Gary McMahon's huge sea-born terror; An Owomoyela 's incredibly tall alien
invaders; Frank Wu's city-razing, eighty-foot-high, fire-breathing lizard; Lavie
Tidhar's titanic ship-devouring monstrosity; a really big Midwest US smackdown
related by Jeremiah Tolbert . . . and many more mega-monster stories to feed your
need for killer kaiju! With an introduction by Robert Hood, co-editor of the
groundbreaking, Ditmar Award-winning Daikaiju: Giant Monster Tales and host of
Undead Backbrain, the premier website for matters relating to giant monsters.
Sandhills Boy Elmer Kelton 2010-04-27 "One thing is certain," a reviewer in True
West Magazine recently said, "as long as there are writers as skillful as Elmer
Kelton, Western literature will never die." Few would disagree with the assessment
of the man whose peers voted the "Best Western writer of all time" and whose 50
novels form a testament and tribute to the American West. But who is that Texas
gentleman with the white Stetson and rimless eyeglasses whose friendly face
appears on so many book jackets? Sandhills Boy is Kelton's memoir, a funny and
poignant story of "a freckle-faced country boy, green as a gourd, a sheep ready to
be sheared," growing up in the wild, dry, sandhills of West Texas. The son of a
working cowboy and ranch foreman, Elmer was expected to follow in his father's
footsteps but learned at an early age that he had no talents in the cowboy's
trade. Buck Kelton called Elmer "Pop," said he was "slow as the seven-year itch,"
and reluctantly supported his son's decision to become a student at the University
of Texas, and, eventually, a journalist and writer. Kelton's life in ranch and oil
patch Texas during the Great Depression is told with warm nostalgic humor animated
with stories of the cowboys and their wives and kids who gave the time and place
its special flavor. He writes with great feeling of his service in WW2 in France,
Germany, and Czechoslovakia, and the romantic circumstances in which his life
changed in the village of Ebensee, Austria. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Percy Jackson Mary-Jane Knight 2010 The mind-blowing world of Percy Jackson - in
full colour. The hair-raising Percy Jackson series brought heroes, gods and
rancid-smelling gorgons alive in the 21st century. Enter Percy's world and go
deeper than ever before in this full-colour must-have guide. Complete with:
Character profiles, maps, monsters and much more. This is a guide no fan should go
without . . . Follow the author on his blog Also available: Percy Jackson and the
Battle of the Labyrinth Percy Jackson and the Last Olympian Percy Jackson and the
Lightning Thief Percy Jackson and the Lightning Thief (audio) Percy Jackson and
the Lightning Thief (film tie-in) Percy Jackson and the Sea of Monsters Percy

Brooklyn House Magician’s Manual Rick Riordan 2018-05-03 Greetings, initiate!
Carter Kane, here. Congratulations on reaching Brooklyn House in one piece. You
are quite clearly descended from Egyptian royalty, with magical powers gifted from
the gods. But what good is power without knowing how to use it? That's where this
training manual comes in. It's packed with quizzes, stories and inside info on the
Ancient Egyptian deities. For those with the blood of the pharaohs, this is your
first step down the path of the gods. But beware, anything can happen in the world
of Egyptian magic . . . Forming a trio with HOTEL VALHALLA and CAMP HALF-BLOOD
CONFIDENTIAL, this companion guide gives readers the inside scoop on Brooklyn
House - the safe haven in New York for magicians like Carter and Sadie Kane.
Teen Trailblazers Jennifer Calvert 2018-10-02 Changing the world may sound like an
impossible task. It's the kind of thing only political leaders, business
innovators, and celebrities can do, right? But what if that's not true? Just look
to these change-making girls who used their voices, their strengths, and their
courage to forge new paths to a better future--all before their 20th birthdays.
Teen Trailblazers tells the stories of 30 awe-inspiring young women, from
historical groundbreakers like Cleopatra, Joan of Arc, and Anne Frank; to
history's quiet heroines, like Sybil Ludington, who warned troops that the British
were coming; and Claudette Colvin, who inspired Rosa Parks; to today's powerful
voices of social justice like Jazz Jennings and Emma González. Discover the
remarkable change, leadership, and innovation made by incredible girls who
overcame huge obstacles to accomplish great things. These pioneers are proof that
every girl has the power to speak up, to speak out, to innovate, to inspire, to
ask questions, and to challenge injustice. Each of these young women was "just a
girl" until the day she wasn't anymore--until she became a trailblazer.
The Throne of Fire Rick Riordan 2011-05-03 In this exciting second installment of
the three-book series, Carter and Sadie, offspring of the brilliant Egyptologist
Dr. Julius Kane, embark on a worldwide search for the Book of Ra, but the House of
Life and the gods of chaos are determined to stop them.
Marvel Absolutely Everything You Need to Know Dk Pub 2019-07-30 Packed with fun
facts, bizarre-but-true tales, and quirky insights into everyone's favorite Marvel
comic characters, including The Avengers, Spider-Man, and Daredevil. Discover why
the Hulk comes in three different varieties--green, gray, and red--and how a frog
once gained Thor's powers! This unique guide sheds light on the most fascinating
corner of the Marvel Comics Universe, from secrets of the Super Heroes to the
making of Marvel's finest and strangest comic moments. From behind-the-scenes
revelations to strange and interesting facts, Marvel Absolutely Everything You
Need to Know will surprise and delight new and die-hard Marvel fans. © 2019 MARVEL
The Serpent's Shadow Rick Riordan 2018-04-03 He's b-a-a-ack! Despite their best
efforts, Carter and Sade Kane can't seem to keep Apophis, the chaos snake, down.
Now Apophis is threatening to plunge the world into eternal darkness, and the
Kanes are faced with the impossible task of having to de
The Mammoth Book of Kaiju Sean Wallace 2016-01-14 Giant monsters whose every roar
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Jackson and the Titan's Curse Percy Jackson: The Demigod Files
Percy Jackson and the Sword of Hades Rick Riordan 2009 A brilliant Percy Jackson
mini adventure plus Horrible Histories Groovy Greeks - a winning combo for World
Book Day!The goddess Persephone has summoned Percy, Thalia and Nico to the
Underworld in order to retrieve Hades' powerful sword before it falls into the
wrong hands. Easier said than done in a world full of evil daimons, ghosts and
ghouls. Not to mention Iapetos - brother of the powerful Titan lord, Kronos. This
time the young demigods are really up against it - will Percy manage to return the
sword before it's too late?Flip the book over for lots more ancient Greek fun with
Terry Deary's brilliant Groovy Greeks:It's history with the nasty bits left in!
Want to know: Why some groovy Greek girls ran about naked pretending to be bears?
Who had the world's first flushing toilet? Why dedicated doctors tasted their
patients' ear wax? Discover all the foul facts about the Groovy Greeks - all the
gore and more!
Let Me Stand Alone Rachel Corrie 2008 Rachel Corrie was a young American activist,
killed in 2003 as she tried to block the demolition of a Palestinian family's home
in the Gaza Strip. Here, her diaries tell her own story in her own words. She
writes about the looming issues of her time as well as the ordinary angst of an
American teen.
The Complete Kane Chronicles Rick Riordan 2013-05-14 A collection fit for the
(Egyptian) gods! All three books in the blockbuster Kane Chronicles trilogy are
together at last! This series will be treasured by readers of all ages, whether
they're experiencing Sadie and Carter's amazing adventures for the first time or
are faithful fans eager to devour the saga all over again.
The Legacy Chronicles: Chasing Ghosts Pittacus Lore 2018-09-04 The X-Files meets
The X-Men in this digital original companion series that's set in the world of
Pittacus Lore’s #1 New York Times bestselling I Am Number Four series and its
spin-off series, the Lorien Legacies Reborn. This is the fourth 100-page novella,
continuing the electrifying story of fan favorite characters Six and Sam. The
couple may have decided to leave Peter McKenna’s covert organization, but they
still have unfinished business. Six and Sam feel responsible for Ghost, one of the
young Human Garde they’d met back in New Orleans. They’re not sure why the girl
turned against them in Mexico, but they are determined to track her down and get
some answers. But are they chasing after a friend or a foe? And will they need to
rescue her or defeat her? When the group finally makes contact, it seems like they
might be able to convince Ghost to come back to the Academy. That is until their
plans go up in flames, forcing Six and Sam to jump into action. Without any backup
from McKenna or the HGA. Without their Legacies fully returned. And without a clue
as to who their real enemy is. The Legacy Chronicles novellas are published as
individual digital originals. The fourth, fifth, and sixth novellas will also be
available together in one print volume: The Legacy Chronicles: Out of the Shadows.
Heroes of Olympus: The Complete Series (Books 1, 2, 3, 4, 5) Rick Riordan
2018-12-13 Now available for the first time: all five novels from the amazing
Heroes of Olympus series, collected in one stunning digital edition. Join the
Heroes of Olympus - Percy Jackson and friends - for an adventure like no other.
When Jason, Piper and Leo crash-land at Camp Half-Blood, they have no idea what to
expect. Apparently this is the only safe place for children of the Greek Gods . .
. Despite the monsters roaming the woods and demigods practising archery with
flaming arrows and explosives - some things just have to be taken on trust. But
now rumours of a terrible curse - and a missing hero - are flying around camp. And
it seems Jason, Piper and Leo are the chosen ones to embark on a terrifying new
quest And when Percy Jackson wakes up with no memory of his past, it's clear
things are only just beginning . . . Heroes of Olympus: The Complete Series
includes all three novels in the incredible series from Rick Riordan: The Lost
Hero, The Son of Neptune, The Mark of Athena, The House of Hades and The Blood of
Olympus
The Kane Chronicles Book Two The Throne of Fire: The Graphic Novel Rick Riordan
2015-10-06 In this exciting second installment of the three-book series, Carter
and Sadie, offspring of the brilliant Egyptologist Dr. Julius Kane, embark on a
kane-chronicles-survival-guide

worldwide search for the Book of Ra, but the House of Life and the gods of chaos
are determined to stop them. This non-stop thrill ride is adapted and brought to
life by Orpheus Collar, who developed the first Kane Chronicles graphic novel and
worked on The Lightning Thief; The Graphic Novel; The Lost Hero, The Graphic
Novel; and many other titles including The Amazing Spider-Man and Ultimate X-Men.
Percy Jackson and the Olympians: Rick Riordan 2014-09-16 Humans and half-bloods
agree—Percy Jackson and the Olympians is a series fit for heroes! Relive the
adventure from the beginning with this eBook set containing the first three books
from the best-selling series: The Lighting Thief, The Sea of Monsters, and The
Titan's Curse.
The 39 Clues, Infinity Ring, and Spirit Animals Powerpack James Riordan 2014-04-21
Three bestselling novels in one powerpack! Includes Rick Riordan's THE 39 CLUES:
THE MAZE OF BONES, James Dashner's INFINITY RING: A MUTINY IN TIME, and Brandon
Mull's SPIRIT ANIMALS: WILD BORN! Available together for the first time, three
novels that each launched a blockbuster series. This powerpack includes:THE 39
CLUES #1: THE MAZE OF BONES by bestselling author Rick Riordan. Are you ready to
save the world?INFINITY RING #1: A MUTINY IN TIME by bestselling author James
Dasher. Fix the past. Save the future.SPIRIT ANIMALS #1: WILD BORN by bestselling
author Brandon Mull. The legend lives in you.Three unforgettable adventures are
waiting for you....
The Kane Chronicles Survival Guide Rick Riordan 2012-03-20 Fans of The Kane
Chronicles series will adore this gorgeous primer on the people, places, gods, and
creatures found in Rick Riordan's #1 New York Times bestselling series. Featuring
enough information and extras to satisfy avid followers and budding Egyptologists
alike, this lavishly illustrated guide will cast a spell on readers of all ages.
Not a Drop to Drink Mindy McGinnis 2013-09-24 Fans of classic frontier survival
stories, as well as readers of dystopian literature, will enjoy this futuristic
story where water is worth more than gold. New York Times bestselling author
Michael Grant says Not a Drop to Drink is a debut "not to be missed." With
evocative, spare language and incredible drama, danger, and romance, Mindy
McGinnis depicts one girl's journey in a frontierlike world not so different from
our own. Teenage Lynn has been taught to defend her pond against every threat:
drought, a snowless winter, coyotes, and most important, people looking for a
drink. She makes sure anyone who comes near the pond leaves thirsty—or doesn't
leave at all. Confident in her own abilities, Lynn has no use for the world beyond
the nearby fields and forest. But when strangers appear, the mysterious footprints
by the pond, nighttime threats, and gunshots make it all too clear Lynn has
exactly what they want, and they won't stop until they get it. . . . For more in
this gritty world, join Lynn on an epic journey to find home in the companion
novel, In a Handful of Dust.
The Kane Chronicles, Book Three: The Serpent's Shadow Rick Riordan 2012-05-01 He's
b-a-a-ack! Despite their best efforts, Carter and Sade Kane can't seem to keep
Apophis, the chaos snake, down. Now Apophis is threatening to plunge the world
into eternal darkness, and the Kanes are faced with the impossible task of having
to destroy him once and for all.
For Magnus Chase: Hotel Valhalla Guide to the Norse Worlds Rick Riordan 2016-08-16
So you've made it to Valhalla. Now what? This "who's who" guide to the gods,
goddesses, and other important figures of Norse mythology was commissioned by
Helgi, who, after more than a millennium as manager of Hotel Valhalla, became fed
up with answering the same questions from newly deceased heroes at check-in. The
profiles provide essential stats, interviews, and personal reflections so you can
identify the gods and avoid those awkward introductions. Handy facts about other
beings round out this go-to tome. You'll never see Ratatosk as a cute little
rodent or confuse a dwarf with an elf ever again!
The Kane Chronicles Survival Guide Rick Riordan 2012-03-20 Profiles the Kane
Chronicles characters and locations while sharing tips for reading hieroglyphics
and compiling secret messages, in a volume complemented by lenticular images and
an easy-to-assemble trading-card pyramid.
Demigods and Monsters Rick Riordan 2013-07-02 Which Greek god makes the best
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parent? Would you want to be one of Artemis' Hunters? Why do so many monsters go
into retail? Spend a little more time in Percy Jackson's world—a place where the
gods bike among us, monsters man snack bars, and each of us has the potential to
become a hero. Find out: • Why Dionysus might actually be the best director Camp
Half-Blood could have • How to recognize a monster when you see one • Why even if
we aren't facing manticores and minotaurs, reading myth can still help us deal
with the scary things in our own lives Plus, consult our glossary of people,
places, and things from Greek myth: how Medusa got her snake hair extensions, why
Chiron isn't into partying and paintball like the rest of his centaur family, and
the whole story on Percy's mythical namesake.
The Kane Chronicles: Survival Guide Rick Riordan 2017-12-21 Fans of Rick Riordan
will love this on the people, places, gods, and creatures found in the charttopping Kane Chronicles series. Packed with brand new material - including an
easy-to-assemble trading card pyramid and full-color diagrams and maps - this
deluxe, lavishly illustrated guide teaches readers how to compile secret messages,
read hieroglyphics, and recite ancient magic spells. Featuring enough information
and extras to satisfy current fans and budding Egyptologists alike, this guide
will cast a spell on readers of all ages.
The Red Pyramid Rick Riordan 2013 Percy Jackson fought Greek Gods. Now the Gods of
Egypt are waking in the modern world... 'I GUESS IT STARTED THE NIGHT OUR DAD BLEW
UP THE BRITISH MUSEUM . . .' CARTER AND SADIE KANE'S dad is a brilliant
Egyptologist with a secret plan that goes horribly wrong. An explosion shatters
the ancient Rosetta stone and unleashes Set, the evil god of chaos . . . Set
imprisons Dr Kane in a golden coffin and Carter and Sadie must run for their
lives. To save their dad, they embark on a terrifying quest from Cairo to Paris to
the American South-West and discover the truth about their family's connection to
the House of Life: an Egyptian temple of magic that has existed for thousands of
years. The pharaohs of ancient Egypt are far from dead and buried. And so,
unfortunately, are their gods . . .
The Secret of the Sacred Scarab Fiona Ingram 2016-08-25 The Secret of the Sacred
Scarab (The Chronicles of the Stone, Book One)
Brightest Kind of Darkness P. T. Michelle 2011-12-01 "Patrice Michelle writing as
P.T. Michelle"--Cover.
The Ultimate Survival Guide to Being a Girl Christina De Witte 2018-08-07
Addressing the struggles of young girls everywhere, this hilariously relatable
comic guide to life provides real advice and encourages a new generation of teen
girls to find confidence and embrace individuality. With friends, love, social
media, body image, and more--navigating young adulthood can seem impossible. The
Ultimate Survival Guide to Being a Girl provides humorous and highly relatable
guidelines for all of the struggles young girls face, presented in author
Christina De Witte's signature comic style and told from the point of view of her
lovable Instagram and Internet character, Chrostin. A Hyperbole and a Half for the
young adult audience, the book includes comics and hands-on advice about serious
issues like mental health and self-care, and also deals with questions on every
young girl's mind, like "Can you survive on pizza alone?" Quirky, hilarious, and
sincere, The Ultimate Survival Guide to Being a Girl empowers young women to
challenge society's unrealistic standards of beauty and embrace their
individuality. This is sure to be a favorite for teen girls. Table of Contents
Chapter One: Mental Stuff Chapter Two: The Beauty of the Human Booty Chapter
Three: On Food Comas and Food Babies Chapter Four: Fashion No-No or Fashion Guru?
Chapter Five: Friends and Family Business Chapter Six: Love Is Beautiful/Sucks
Chapter Seven: School and Work, Work, Work, Work, Work Chapter Eight: The Internet
of Things Chapter Nine: Society vs. Me Chapter Ten: United in Diversity
Big Red Tequila Rick Riordan 2013-01-08 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the Percy Jackson and the Olympians series Everything in Texas is bigger
. . . even murder. Meet Tres Navarre—tequila drinker, Tai Chi master, and
unlicensed P.I., with a penchant for Texas-size trouble. Jackson “Tres” Navarre
and his enchilada-eating cat, Robert Johnson, pull into San Antonio and find
nothing waiting but trouble. Ten years ago Navarre left town and the memory of his
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father’s murder behind him. Now he’s back, looking for answers. Yet the more Tres
digs, trying to put his suspicions to rest, the fresher the decade-old crime
looks: Mafia connections, construction site payoffs, and slick politicians’ games
all conspire to ruin his homecoming. It’s obvious Tres has stirred up a hornet’s
nest of trouble. He gets attacked, shot at, run over by a big blue Thunderbird—and
his old girlfriend, the one he wants back, is missing. Tres has to rescue the
woman, nail his father’s murderer, and get the hell out of Dodge before mob-style
Texas justice catches up to him. The chances of staying alive looked better for
the defenders of the Alamo. “Riordan writes so well about the people and
topography of his Texas hometown that he quickly marks the territory as his
own.”—Chicago Tribune Don’t miss any of these hotter-than-Texas-chili Tres Navarre
novels: BIG RED TEQUILA • THE WIDOWER’S TWO-STEP • THE LAST KING OF TEXAS • THE
DEVIL WENT DOWN TO AUSTIN • SOUTHTOWN • MISSION ROAD • REBEL ISLAND
Big City, Bad Blood Sean Chercover 2009-10-13 A disillusioned newspaper reporter
turned private detective, Ray Dudgeon isn't trying to save the world. He just
wants to do an honest job, and do it well. But when doing an honest job threatens
society's most powerful and corrupt, Ray's odds for survival make for a sucker's
bet. . . . While working on a movie in Chicago, Hollywood locations manager Bob
Loniski saw something he shouldn't have. Now he's a prosecution witness against a
suspected member of the Chicago Outfit. Petrified, he comes to Ray for protection.
Ray's mob contacts insist that they have no interest in Loniski, so he takes the
bodyguard gig. Then people start dying and everything goes to hell. Ray's
investigation leads to a stash of blackmail files involving the sex trade,
Washington political corruption, and a deadly power struggle among Chicago's
organized crime bosses—setting the FBI, the Chicago police, and the mob on his
tail. He now holds evidence against top-ranking cops and politicians . . . but
with the line between good and bad blurring, he doesn't know who he can trust. If
he does the right thing, Ray is sure to die. But if he doesn't, how can he live
with himself? From the back alleys of Chicago to the man-sions of Beverly Hills to
the corridors of power in Washington, D.C., Sean Chercover's Big City, Bad Blood
propels readers relentlessly forward on a bullet-fast, adrenaline-pumping ride
they will not soon forget.
Tomboy Survival Guide Ivan Coyote 2016-10-10 Stonewall Book Award Honor Book
winner Ivan Coyote is a celebrated storyteller and the author of ten previous
books, including Gender Failure (with Rae Spoon) and One in Every Crowd, a
collection for LGBT youth. Tomboy Survival Guide is a funny and moving memoir told
in stories, in which Ivan recounts the pleasures and difficulties of growing up a
tomboy in Canada’s Yukon, and how they learned to embrace their tomboy past while
carving out a space for those of us who don’t fit neatly into boxes or identities
or labels. Ivan writes movingly about many firsts: the first time they were
mistaken for a boy; the first time they purposely discarded their bikini top so
they could join the boys at the local swimming pool; and the first time they were
chastised for using the women’s washroom. Ivan also explores their years as a
young butch, dealing with new infatuations and old baggage, and life as a genderbox-defying adult, in which they offer advice to young people while seeking
guidance from others. (And for tomboys in training, there are even directions on
building your very own unicorn trap.) Tomboy Survival Guide warmly recounts Ivan’s
adventures and mishaps as a diffident yet free-spirited tomboy, and maps their
journey through treacherous gender landscapes and a maze of labels that don’t
quite stick, to a place of self-acceptance and an authentic and personal strength.
These heartfelt, funny, and moving stories are about the culture of difference—a
“guide” to being true to one’s self.
The Staff of Serapis Rick Riordan 2014-05-20 In this adventure, Annabeth
encounters more oddities in the subway than usual, including a two-headed monster
and a younger blond girl who reminds her a little of herself. This is the story
fans have asked for, in which Annabeth Chase teams up with Sadie Kane. The demigod
daughter of Athena and the young magician from Brooklyn House take on a largerthan-life foe from the ancient world. Perhaps even more disturbing than the powerhungry god they encounter is the revelation that he is being controlled by
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someone—someone all too familiar to Sadie. As a special bonus, the first chapter
of THE BLOOD OF OLYMPUS, the final book in the Heroes of Olympus series, is
included.
Five Famous Fairy Tales Michael West 1987 The White Birds; The Fisherman and the
Giant; The Glass Box; The Prince and his Servants; The Table, the Donkey and the
Stick.
The Stonekeeper: A Graphic Novel (Amulet #1) Kazu Kibuishi 2013-12-17 Kazu
Kibuishi's #1 NEW YORK TIMES bestselling series is now available in eBook! After
the tragic death of their father, Emily and Navin move with their mother to the
home of her deceased great-grandfather, but the strange house proves to be
dangerous. Before long, a sinister creature lures the kids' mom through a door in
the basement. Em and Navin, desperate not to lose her, follow her into an
underground world inhabited by strange creatures, robots, and talking
animals.Eventually, they enlist the help of a small mechanical rabbit named
Miskit. Together with Miskit, they face the most terrifying monster of all, and Em
finally has the chance to save someone she loves.
Red Pyramid, The (The Kane Chronicles, Book 1) Rick Riordan 2010-05-04 Since their
mother's death, Carter and Sadie have become near strangers. While Sadie has lived
with her grandparents in London, her brother has traveled the world with their
father, the brilliant Egyptologist, Dr. Julius Kane. One night, Dr. Kane brings
the siblings together for a "research experiment" at the British Museum, where he
hopes to set things right for his family. Instead, he unleashes the Egyptian god
Set, who banishes him to oblivion and forces the children to flee for their lives.
From the creator of the hit Percy Jackson series.
Crazy for the Storm Norman Ollestad 2009-06-02 “Breathtaking....Crazy for the
Storm will keep you up late into the night.” —Washington Post Book World Norman
Olstead’s New York Times bestselling memoir Crazy for the Storm is the story of
the harrowing plane crash the author miraculously survived at age eleven, framed
by the moving tale of his complicated relationship with his charismatic,
adrenaline-addicted father. Destined to stand with other classic true stories of
man against nature—Into Thin Air and Into the Wild by Jon Krakauer; Sebastian
Junger’s The Perfect Storm—it is a literary triumph that novelist Russell Banks
(Affliction) calls, “A heart-stopping story beautifully told….Norman Olstead has
written a book that may well be read for generations.”
Blind Mountain Jane Resh Thomas 2006 Unsure of himself and annoyed at having to
spend a day climbing a Montana mountain with his bossy father, twelve-year-old Sam
must become the guide on their perilous journey down when his carelessness
temporarily blinds his father.
Olympus at War Kate O'Hearn 2013-05-07 Moving to Jupiter's palace on Mount Olympus
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with her friends after being recognized as the Flame, Emily resolves to save her
father from the CRU prison and sneaks away from Jupiter with her winged horse and
her crush, Cupid, only to become entangled in a new invasion by the Nirads.
The Demigods of Olympus Rick Riordan 2015-07-14 Your quest begins! Use your
demigod skills in this interactive and customizable adventure story written by New
York Times #1 bestselling author Rick Riordan. Combining four short stories, The
Two-Headed Guidance Counselor, The Library of Deadly Weapons, My Demon Satyr Tea
Party, and My Personal Zombie Apocalypse, your choices will have consequences in
this first interactive demigod adventure.
Demigods and Magicians Rick Riordan 2016-04-05 Join Percy Jackson, Annabeth Chase
and Carter and Sadie Kane as they do battle with an ancient Egyptian magician
determined to become a god. Against impossible odds, the four demigods and
magicians team up to prevent the apocalypse. Contains the short stories The Son of
Sobek, The Staff of Serapis and The Crown of Ptolemy, together in one volume for
the first time. Plus, read an exciting extract from The Sword of Summer, the first
book in Rick Riordan's latest series, Magnus Chase and the Gods of Asgard.
Southtown Rick Riordan 2004-04-27 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of
the Percy Jackson and the Olympians series For Tres Navarre, English professor
turned private investigator, business has lately taken a drastic turn south. But
if chasing down bail jumpers, adulterous spouses, and workmen’s comp cases seemed
like the dregs of the PI game, it was at least a living. Not as much could be said
for tracking down a man like Will “the Ghost” Stirman. The stone-cold killer has
just staged a bloody escape from the Floresville State Penitentiary with a gang of
violent cons as spooked by Stirman as those on the outside who helped put him
behind bars. And no one seems more worried than Navarre’s boss and mentor, Erainya
Manos. It was her husband along with rival PI Sam Barrera who built the case that
sent Stirman away. But Erainya’s husband is dead and she’s certain Stirman won’t
let that stand in the way of his taking revenge against her and her adopted son.
All of Navarre’s instincts are screaming that there’s more to this case than meets
the eye. But Erainya won’t tell him—and Sam Barrera seems to be escaping into a
strange twilight from a truth too terrible to remember. That leaves Tres to dig
into a twisted mystery of greed, vigilantism, and murder, where lives are bought
and sold and the line between guilt and innocence is razor-thin. Meanwhile,
Stirman and his gang are coming, leaving behind them a trail of brutal,
unforgiving violence that will end in an area of San Antonio known as
Southtown—but that may soon just as well be called hell on earth. Don’t miss any
of these hotter-than-Texas-chili Tres Navarre novels: BIG RED TEQUILA • THE
WIDOWER’S TWO-STEP • THE LAST KING OF TEXAS • THE DEVIL WENT DOWN TO AUSTIN •
SOUTHTOWN • MISSION ROAD • REBEL ISLAND
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